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The erratum is being published to correct the author's contribution of "The Effect of 

Supply Chain Integration on Supply Chain Risk Management Capability and Firm 

Performance in the Ppuri Industry" in Volume 28, Number 2, pp. 31-48. Part of the 

acknowledgement footnote (footnote * , p. 31) was mistakenly omitted from the first 

page of the article. The footnote is printed below in its entirety. 
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